
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nursery curriculum- Summer 2 

 

Books we are looking at this half term- The Hungry Caterpillar, Find out about animal babies,  

The Growing story, Starting school 

 

 

 English In English this half term we will be looking at a variety of books. We will be focusing on the idea of 
growing up and changing. We will look at life cycles, babies, animals and growing up ready to start 
school. Learning lots of new vocabulary as well as the different parts of a book.  
 
Phonics- The children will continue to be split into two groups with a big focus on preparing the 
children to learn some of their Phase 2 sounds in preparation for Reception. Some children will be 
continuing to focus on their fine motor skills as well as working at Phase 1 level, which focuses 
mainly on hearing sounds in the environment.  
 

 

Maths In maths we will continue to work on our numbers, number recognition, one more one less, shape, 
pattern, capacity and a variety of other concepts to ensure they have secure knowledge ready for 
their transition into Reception in September.  

 

Science 
 

The children will continue to attend Forest school sessions learning about the natural environment 
around them and the different resources they can find and use within their exploration and play. 
We will also be looking at life cycles and learning all about growing and changing. 
 

 

PSHE/RSE In PSHE, we will complete the unit, ‘Dreams and Goals’. We will talk about being ambitious, never 
giving up and keeping on trying. We will also discuss what the children may like to be when they 
are older as well as what they are looking forward to in Reception. 

 
RE We will continue to look at the word ‘special’. Understanding about special people and special 

places, having an awareness as to why they are special. We will also continue to talk about how 
people are different and the fact there are different places and countries in the world. 

 
PE In PE, we will continue to work on fundamental movements with Fleetwood Town. 

 
Art In Art we will be recapping a variety of skills we have been learning. Being independent, cutting 

skills, working with an idea in mind, using a variety of materials. 

 


